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WILLOW PRAIRIE

AGRICULTURAL SOCIETY
LA COREY AL

January 2023

On behalf of the Willow Praire Agricultural Society, we are seeking your support for the
upcoming year. In 2023 we are focused on growing as a non-profit organization and building
strong community connections. As a valued business in our community, we would like to
partner with you as we grow as an organization as would your exposure in our community.

As a supporting partner of the Willow Prairie Agricultural Society, you will receive promotion
on marketing materials both digital and physical that are being promoted by the society. This
includes your logo being featured in online newsletters, calendars, event posters, and your
logo being displayed in the community hall.

We are asking our sponsors for the 2023 year to support us in building a community, by
offering a discount at your business for members of the Agricultural Society. Members are
given numbers and cards to verify that they are registered and are indeed a member of AG
Society. The discount you offer will provide an incentive for community members to join the
Agricultural society and support in growing the AG community in the La Corey region.

Your support and consideration is greatly appreciated and we look forward to your support in
the 2023 year.

Sincerely,

Willow Prairie Agricultural Society
willow.prairieag@gmail.com



